843. N Grace
To Whom It May Concern
 
I am horrified that I might have to negotiate arrangements myself individually.  
 
Teachers are terribly busy and have no time for this.  The current system is working and I can use materials for the benefit of students without worrying about copyright.  
 
I seldom respond to this type of matter, but I definately wish this one to be reconsidered and I would like to know why this change is being considered.
 
Sincerely
 
Nina Grace.  DECD employee 

